
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 8:23 PM 
To: principal@yaraschool.net;  
Subject: Kudos YIS 
  
  
Dear Principal Madam, 
  
Good evening! 
  
May I introduce myself as Jovial DSouza, father of Michelle Dsouza 6A and 
Michael DSouza UKGH. 
  
Both my children have recently been admitted to YIS. I would like to appreciate 
all the collective efforts of the management, administration and faculty have put 
in during this curfew period. The classes might be virtual, but the dedication, 
unstinting drive and zeal to teach are real, even palpable. 
  
I briefly attended the English class today and with pleasure report Sir Hassan's 
teaching methods, his diction and choice of words! 
  
Last week, there was an imbroglio due to the stress of being exposed to a new 
class, dealing with an ocean of humanity, coupled with poor internet 
connectivity. I was quick to write an email pouring out to some errors. But the 
week I delightfully noticed a paradigm shift in the teaching style. 
  
I would leave a job unfinished, if I don't appreciate all the teaching faculty of 
UKGH and 6A. Madam Habib (science), Sir Sukfikar (Arithmetic), Sir Hassan 
(English), Madam Menon (Hindi), Madam Rukshana (UKG) and the other 
teachers and moderators whose names I cannot recollect off the cuff. 
  
I have no regrets that we admitted our children to YIS. I have been speaking well 
of YIS with my colleagues and in the future, do so with added fervour. 
  
May I thank all of you, for the great job being done.  
  
Respectfully Submitted in all Sincerity 
Jovial 
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